
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: April 9, 2019 

8.20 - Request for Signage – Ernie’s Beach     

          

Request 

The owner of Lots 18 & 19, Block 1, Plan 8020988, at Ernie’s Beach is requesting 

signage along Laurier Avenue between First and Second Street.  They have 

grandchildren living across Laurier Avenue at Lot 2, Block 2, Plan 2104MC and 

they are concerned when the children are crossing the road.  Traffic does not slow 

down as there is no signage in the area.  The nearest signs are on the North/South 

road entering the subdivision. 

They are requesting that Council consider erecting signage that says – “Caution – 

Children Playing” or “Caution - People Crossing”.   

Children playing signs are typically posted when there is a park/playground. 

 

 

Alternatives 

Post speed limit signs along Laurier Avenue.   

Deny the request for children playing signage. 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is looking for direction on how to proceed with this request.   

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant   


